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NEWSLETTER 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN THE COMMUNITY! 

  
Awakening (for our youth ages 15-19) 

Camp Pinecrest - January 17 – 19, 2015 

Boys & Girls Lay Directors – Dan Eubanks & Amy Puddephatt 
  
Next Gathering - Saturday – February 21, 2015 

First Cumberland Presbyterian Church – Olive Branch 

Bring your family and a potluck dish – childcare is provided. 
  
2015 Great Banquet Spring Weekends – Camp Pinecrest: 

Men’s #74 – April 23 – 26, 2015 

Lay Director:  Chris Cave 

 Women’s #75 – April 30 – May 3, 2015 

Lay Director:  Becky Bunker 

  
Rejoice over the Fall Men’s & Women’s Banquets!  The 2014 fall 
Men and Women’s banquets were such a success – praise God!  Thank you to the community 
for being the hands and feet of Christ through so many ways of service – serving on a team, 
making agape, praying, attending send-off, serenade, candlelight or closing, bringing out food or 
drinks or writing letters.  Thank you for showing the love of Christ to these new members of our 
community. 
  
Great Banquet Sponsorships make the perfect Christmas Present!!  
Hate the mall and worry about getting things in time with on-line shopping?  A Great Banquet 
Sponsorship could make for the perfect gift!  Be in prayer over that family member or friend who 
hasn’t attended the banquet.  This could be the greatest gift they ever received.  Forms can be 
found on the website (www.midsouthgb.com) under forms. 

http://www.midsouthgb.com/


 
Scholarships for the Weekends - Scholarships can always be used for the 
Awakening or Banquet weekends.   There are many needs and oftentimes we have guests or 
sponsors who are unable to pay the necessary fees.  If you feel led, you can go to the website 
and make a donation through PayPal or mail a check to Mid-South Great Banquet, P. O. Box 
343357, Bartlett, TN  38184. 
  
Coming on to the Board January 2015 through 2017 
David King, Managing Facilities 
Larry Bryant, Managing Leadership 
Sharon Stone, Managing Community 
  
Special Thanks to our Board Members rolling off: 
We would like to say a special thank you to the Mid-South Great Banquet Board of Directors, 
who will end their term in December, 2014.  Words cannot express the gratitude and 
appreciation for all their hard work and accomplishments.  Your contributions and commitment 
will have a lasting effect on the Mid-South Great Banquet Board and community for generations 
to come.   Thanks to each of you for a job well done! 
David Freeman, Managing Facilities 
Karen Patten, Managing Leadership  
Crystal Burnett, Managing Community 
  
Current Serving Board members: 
Spiritual Director - Roy Whaley     - 731-431-0502 - whaletale@charter.net 
Asst. Spiritual Director - Michael Qualls - 901-239-5674 - mqualls@memphisseminary.edu 
Chairman of the Board - Robert Rooks - 731-772-1749 - robertrooks14@gmail.com 
Community Lay Director - Elizabeth Garrett - 901-412-5548 – egarrett.banquet@yahoo.com 
Community Lay Director (Awakening) - Wade Bunker - 901-413-6176 - wgbunker@att.net 
Treasurer - Lisa Murdock - 901-496-5344 - lmur0504@gmail.com 
COMMUNITY: 
Crystal Burnett – 901-233-7543 – crystalburnett13@gmail.com 
Sylvia Henry – 901-372-2437 – sjhenry@firsthorizon.com 
Connie Washburn – 901-351-0030 – cjwashburn@ftb.com 
FACILITIES: 
David Freeman- 901-508-3773 – freemd2@yahoo.com 
Scott Puddephatt – 901-409-1163 – spuddephatt@jdfassoc.com 
Dustin Williams, 901-870-4974 - dustinwilliams1983@yahoo.com 
LEADERSHIP 
Amy Bishop, 901-754-9383 - arbshp21@aol.com 
Karen Patten, 901-237-0535 - mkpatten53@comcast.net 
Sandi Sartin, 901-336-8641 - sandi_sartin@yahoo.com  
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Please feel free to contact any of the board members with any questions or concerns you 
have concerning the Mid-South Great Banquet or the Awakening. 

  
Newsletter published monthly for the Mid-South Great Banquet and Bartlett Awakening 

Communities. 
  

Mid-South Great Banquet 
P.O. Box 343357 

Bartlett, TN 38184 
www.midsouthgb.com 

Check us out on Facebook! 
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